
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING - VILLAGE OF CALEDONIA 

 
Notice is given that the Village of Caledonia Plan Commission will hold a public hearing at 6:00 
p.m. on Monday, June 25, 2018, at the Village Hall, Village of Caledonia, 5043 Chester Lane, 
Racine, Wisconsin, 53402.  The hearing is on proposed Ordinance No. 2018-06 creating Section 
13-2-2(h) of the Code of Ordinances for the Village of Caledonia amending the Multi-
Jurisdictional Comprehensive Plan for Racine County: 2035 as it pertains to the Village of 
Caledonia under Section 13-2-1 of the Village’s Code of Ordinances affecting the portion of the 
Village along I94 bounded to the West by I94, the North by the boundary line with the Village of 
Oak Creek, to the South by the boundary line with the Village of Mt. Pleasant, and to the East 
bounded in part by Highway V and in part by Highway H to incorporate the recommended 
changes to the text of the plan and to the land use categories on Map 3 entitled “Recommended 
Land Use Plan for the Village of Caledonia: 2035” for parcels of land as set forth in the I94 
Corridor Land Use Study adopted by the Village Board on April 16, 2018.  This location is 
handicap accessible.  A copy of the proposed ordinance is available for public view before the 
hearing date in the Village Clerk’s office in the Village Hall located at 5043 Chester Lane, 
Racine, Wisconsin, 53402, and may be inspected there on Monday through Friday between 8:00 
a.m. and 5:00 p.m.  The proposed amendment documents can also be viewed at the Village’s 
website at www.caledoniawi.com.  If you have any questions, contact the Village Clerk’s office 
at (262) 835-6415. 

http://www.caledoniawi.com/


 
 
 
Dated:  May 9, 2018 

    
Karie Torkilsen, Village Clerk 
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